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Weekly Status Report
Week of March 21st, 2022 31, 2022

Completed Activities

Week of March 14, 2022: 

•	 The contractor continued trenching and installing conduit on Wainscott NW Road between 
the Sandown Court and Merriwood Drive (the Montauk Highway crossing will be skipped at 
this time).

•	 The contractor continued trenching and installing conduit on Beach Lane.

•	 The contractor continued removing vegetation at temporary work areas adjacent to the LIRR 
corridor.

•	 The contractor saw-cut (shallow cuts in the roadway to outline the trench area that will be 
opened) along Wainscott NW Road, Wainscott Stone Road, Sayre’s Path and Wainscott Main 
Street.

•	 The contractor used the interconnection station area off Cove Hollow Road to stage materials 
while it is being used as a temporary laydown yard.

Upcoming Activities

Week of March 21, 2022:

•	 The contractor intends to continue trenching and installing conduit on Wainscott NW Road 
between Montauk Highway and Merriwood Drive.

•	 Traffic pattern will be one-way alternating lanes, be prepared for delays.
 

•	 The contractor intends to continue trenching and installing conduit on Beach Lane. 
•	 Traffic pattern will be one-way alternating lanes, be prepared for delays.
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•	 The contractor intends to saw-cut on Beach Lane in preparations for the installation of the 
transition joint bay (TJB), a vault where the submarine cable and onshore cable will connect.

•	 The contractor intends to remove vegetation at temporary work areas adjacent to the LIRR 
corridor.

 
•	 The contractor intends to continue to use the interconnection station area off Cove Hollow 

Road to stage materials while it is being used as a temporary laydown yard.

Week of March 28, 2022:

•	 The contractor intends to continue trenching and installing conduit on Wainscott NW Road 
between Montauk Highway and Roxbury Lane.

•	 Traffic pattern will be one-way alternating lanes, be prepared for delays. 

•	 The contractor intends to continue trenching and installing conduit on Beach Lane. 
•	 Traffic pattern will be one-way alternating lanes, be prepared for delays. 

•	 To allow for the excavation and installation of the TJB, the contractor intends to install steel 
sheeting around the footprint of the of the TJB location on Beach Lane.

•	 The contractor intends to remove vegetation at temporary work areas adjacent to the LIRR 
corridor. 

•	 The contractor intends to continue to use the interconnection station area off Cove Hollow 
Road to stage materials while it is being used as a temporary laydown yard.

If you have any questions about any information contained in this notice or any other Project-
related matter, please call our hotline at 631-887-5470 or email us at info@southforkwind.com. 

Best Regards,
 
The South Fork Wind Team

Website: www.SouthForkWind.com
Follow us on Facebook & Twitter: @SouthForkWind
Click here to view the construction progress map. Purple areas indicate active construction area 
and green areas are completed construction.

https://www.google.com/maps/d/u/0/edit?mid=1J_kfl6SXsLWxwviVsLsy_Ivm2Gov-vNH&usp=sharing

